
Term 3 News Sheet 3 Friday 13th August  

Remote & Flexible Learning 
 
We just wanted to say  thank you to every student 
and family for the effort they are currently putting 
towards online learning. 
 
We have been able to touch base with most 
families this week and have a number of students 
joining us during the remote sessions who have not 
been able to during previous lockdowns. 
 
As per the new Government Announcement today 
we will be continuing with remote flexible learning 
until and including Thursday 19th August.  
 
 

Teachers availability during remote and 
flexible learning  
 
The teachers and staff at Hasting Primary School 
are doing a fantastic job during this challenging 
time.  
 
If a student is unable to attend online sessions 
please ensure you still contact the school to notify 
so we still provide the department with accurate 
attendance data. 
 
Students will be marked as present if they ; 
 check in with teacher at morning check-in 

session 
 Submit set work via Google Classrooms  
 Attend specialist classes or the allocated help 

desk time 
 
 
If you are experiencing technical difficulties please 
contact the school and we will endeavour to assist 
you. If the staff onsite are unable to assist we will 
email your teacher. 

Please note they have allocated teaching time & 
onsite supervision days therefore it may take them 
a little longer to get back to your query.  Thank you 
for your continued patience. 

 
Onsite Supervision 
 
If you require a student to be onsite next week 
during the lockdown extension please ensure that 
you go to the website and down load the form or 
contact the office to get an onsite attendance form.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students enjoying art activities during specialist day 
on Wednesday  

 
Current Restrictions 
 
We will endeavour to keep all families updated 
with the most recent restrictions as they made 
available to us. 
 
Please ensure you keep an eye out on our 
Flexischool App for any important school updates. 

https://hastingsprimary.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/UPDATED-on-site-attendance-form.pdf


Important Dates 2021 

Wednesday 11th August— Thursday 19th August Remote Flexible Learning 

Tuesday 12th August  Year 5/6 Camp Payment Due 

Monday 23rd August—Friday 27th August Literacy Week 

Friday 27th August Literacy Week Dress Up Day 

Wednesday 15th September Foundation Transition Session 2 2:15-3:5 

Monday 13th September—Wednesday 15th  
September 

Year 5/6 Camp 

Friday 17th September Last Day of Term 2:30pm finish 

Foundation Transition Sessions 
 
Due to the current restrictions in place we have run our first Foundation transition session 
for 2022 students.  
 
Families were invited to attend an interactive online session with;  
 our current Foundation teachers; Ms Thorne & Mr Minehan  
 our principal Mrs McDonald  and our Art teacher Ms Hermiston.  
 
We look forward to meeting all of your new Foundation students & hope to have them join 
the next session on Wednesday 15th September.  


